From: registrar

Sent: June-22-17 1:54 PM

To: .

Subject: LoC FW: EB 2017-0049 Hydro One Networks
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Rebecca Parke

Sent: June-13-17 4:36 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: EB 2017-0049 Hydro One Networks

To whom it may concern at the Ontario Energy Board,

I am writing to voice my concerns regarding Hydro One's application (form attached) to increase delivery charges over the next five years.
The increases proposed add up to a 4% increase. This amount is a higher percent increase than | get each year in my income. | feel the
company Hydro One needs to manage their business more efficiently so they don't need to gouge the consumer for "delivery” charges. One
example of waste is when | see four or five trucks with two workers with each truck all working on one line in one location. In these
situations I rarely see one or maybe two trucks actually doing line work and the others are just there. Why not spread the workers out to get
more work done in one day? Also paying the CEO and other top "managers™ huge multi million dollar salaries and then bonuses is wasteful.
The consumer does not need to pay more for delivery charges when we don't get any benefit from these increases and they are often more
than the cost of living increase.

http://www.hydroone.com/RegulatoryAffairs/Documents/OEB_Notice to Hydro One Networks Customers May 2017






